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Halloween Arrives in Lakeridge West 

The goblins and ghouls, ninja turtles and mermaids, creepy clowns and Disney characters 

were out in force at the 3rd annual Halloween Trunk or Treat in Lakeridge West. On a 

gorgeous Saturday, hundreds of children enjoyed a Magic Show sponsored by Scott and 

Angela Pappas and EXP Realty.  Amanda Wong painted faces, both beautiful and scary.  

Several families joined forces to create a Creepy Carnival from the back of their trunks, 

complete with games, prizes and Halloween music. Other trunks were decorated like 

graveyards, a shark attack, a campsite serving s ’mores, and Under the Sea. The McDevitt 

family transported us to Hawaii, and the Montalbano trunk held treasures and crafts.  

Thank you to all our residents who donated candy, fruit, and snacks; to those who spent 

hours decorating their cars and trucks; and to Brenda Rollings for organizing this amazing 

event.  

 

Save the Date! Saturday, January 11, 2025  

Despite our appeals, a banner pool season, and activities like those 

described above, not a single person has expressed an interest in joining 

the LWCA Board of Trustees. We are a nine-member Board, operating 

with just seven people, and come January, we are down to six! We are a 

fun bunch of people and the commitment is just a few hours a month. 

The Board will re-organize at our Annual Meeting, scheduled for 

Saturday, January 11, at the Old Bridge Civic Center. It is then that we 

present the Year in Review, discuss future plans and needs, vote on the 

2025 budget, and elect/re-elect Board members.  

More on the annual Meeting to come, but if you think you want more 

information about joining the Board, you can contact the Vice President 

at 732-679-2262, or email questions to pool@lakeridgewest.org. 
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